
 
 

Only days away from The Sweetest Race in the 'Boro! 
 

Thank you so much for volunteering your time and talents to help us on Saturday, 
February 23rd. Below is important information to help you plan for the big event.  
 

• Volunteer training will be held on Friday, February 22nd between 5-6 p.m. at the 
GSU RAC Pavilion located at 3300 Old Register Road.  We will give you your 
assignment, race day details and volunteer t-shirt (as supplies last) when you 
arrive.   If you are unable to attend training please contact us at 
info@thesweetestrace.com or by calling (912) 536-2126 so we can make 
arrangements to give you your volunteer assignment information. 

• On race day, please dress warm.  This is a rain or shine event so plan 
accordingly.   

• Go to http://www.thesweetestrace.com/about-the-race.html for parking and race 
day information. 

• If you aren't able to make it on race day, please email us at 
info@thesweetestrace.com. 

• Check our website at www.thesweetestrace.com prior to the race for any 
important information for volunteers.  

 
 

If you have any questions please contact Jennifer Davis at (912) 536-2126 or 
info@thesweetestrace.com 
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